MONTHLY NEWSLETTER







- This June we raised funds to save two puppies. One
 was found in 30 degrees heat all alone and the other
 had been tied up in a bag but thankfully chewed it's
 way out. These puppies are now available for
 adoption, please check them out!
- We managed to fill all our Big Half and Vitality 10km spaces with amazing runners. We still have spaces left for The Brighton Half in 2025, so get in touch!
- Our kitties got a new floor at Scooby's. This will help us keep it nice and clean and allow us to pop a carpet down in winter to keep them warm. We also built a play paddock for our dogs to run free, they even had a paddling pool and they absolutely love it!
 - We had lovely Lana head to her forever family in Czech. We are so glad she's finally found her forever family.

Coming up

- We have recently reserved 10 dogs and 6 puppies from the Public Shelter. These dogs were set to be killed so with your help we reserved as many as we could. They are currently undergoing prep and getting ready for adoption in no time at all!
- We have a lot of dogs in foster in the UK. We will be focusing on moving as many into their forever homes as possible so we can get more dogs to the UK from Romania. If you want to help then please share our social media posts!
- We are set to have another spay campaign coming up after the success of our previous campaigns.
 Watch this space!
- We have a lot going on in the team at the moment.
 With a new Director added to our small team we are hosting a volunteers video call where we can update the team on our plans for the future.

